
On Safer Internet Day,
Alder class learnt about
giving consent online and in
real life. We role played
scenarios and created
posters to remind us of
how to give and receive
consent online.

For World Book Day, Alder came
to school dressed as their
favourite book characters. We
designed and created our own
book covers and in the afternoon
parents came in to read with
their children and share their
favourite books.

Year 3 had the 
opportunity to attend a 
music workshop at 
Plymouth University. 
They had the chance to 
experience playing a 
variety of weird and 
wonderful instruments 
and then composed 
their own pieces based 
on a journey. They then 
took part in a scavenger 
hunt around the 
grounds of the 
university.


